
SAPC e-Note: CHANGE OF DESIGNATION TO NON-PRACTISING

Dear Pharmacist,
 
SAPC e-Note: CHANGE OF DESIGNATION TO NON-PRACTISING
 
Please find attached a letter confirming the change of your designation from
“Practising Pharmacist” to “Non-practising Pharmacist” due to non-compliance with
Continuing Professional Development (CPD) requirements for 2024. This change
means that you may not engage in any activities relating to the scope of practice of
a Pharmacist.
 
If you wish to continue practising as a Pharmacist, please submit your outstanding
CPD entries to meet the 2024 CPD requirements and complete the online
application form to request a change of your designation from non-practising to
practising.
 
You are also required to complete the attached manual application form and upload
it to the online application.
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
   
VM Tlala
Registrar/CEO  
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